
 

 

State Water Resources Control Board 
December 29, 2021 

Christine Asiata Rodriguez 
State Clearinghouse 
1400 10th Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

 

Dear Ms. Christine Asiata Rodriguez, 

The State Water Resources Control Board, Division of Drinking Water erroneously 
posted a Notice of Exemption for an existing Sonoma County Water Agency project 
(SCH 2021060426) as a new project (SCH 2021100101). They also posted a different 
document than the NOE. The error was caught, and the Notice of Exemption was 
posted to the correct project SCH No. 2021060426.  

Sincerely, 

 
Wendy Pierce 
Senior Environmental Scientist 
Wendy.Pierce@waterboards.ca.gov 
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